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David, 

  

� At least one party has reached an impasse in coming to an agreement on bvoting rights  

  

� Telecayman wishes for the Authority to adjudicate this matter, in accordance with the Dispute 

Resolution Regulations; and  

  

� And Telecayman has provided complete submissions to the Authority and do not intend to make 

further submissions nor will Telecayman object to any decision the ICTA makes on this matter.  

  

Regards, 

Bob 

  


